December 27, 1966

George W. Peglar, Secretary-Treasurer Iowa Academy of Science Iowa State University Ames. Iowa 50010

Dear Professor Peglar:

I am in receipt of the \$25.00 check you sent to help defray Iowa Section, MAA, expenses for the April 1966 annual meeting in connection with the Iowa Academy of Science. Thank you for taking care of this matter. The check has been deposited on the Iowa Section bank account.

Sincerely yours.

Earle L. Canfield Dean

ELC.pl

ec: Dr. Wm. L. Waltmann Chairman, Iowa Section. MAA

NOTE: This brings our current bank balance to \$189.32. We will soon receive the annual \$60.00 from the Mathematical (rother dered) Association of America, within a month or two of the new year, I presume.

E.L.C.